
Parents Association of the Bronx High School of Science 
General Meeting 

June 12, 2012 
 
PA Presidents Anne Reingold and Cary Sheren opened the meeting at 7:15.  
The minutes of the May meeting were approved. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Martha Stratis went over the 2012 budget, as well as the projected 
2013 budget. There is a surplus in the 2012 budget and those funds may be used to 
purchase items from the 2012 Auction wish list, as well as any shortfalls in the 2013 
budget. 
 
A motion was made to approve the 2013 budget, which was approved on the condition 
that funds will be assessed during the year and will remain fluid in the event that certain 
areas develop greater needs, for example, if students’ teams, clubs and senior expenses 
increase during the course of the year. 
 
Much appreciation was expressed for Martha’s work. 
 
Auction:  
Co-chairs Tracy Shelton and Solange Del Rosario Du-Luc spoke about the auction and 
thanked everyone who helped. The auction raised approximately $33,000. 
 

Co-Presidents Report: 

Great appreciation was expressed for Anne Reingold’s leadership. Cary Sheren and 
Adam Stern will be Co-presidents next academic year. 
 
Elections were held for SLT and PA members-at large.  
 
Principal Valerie Reidy reviewed the end-of-the-year report. 
 
Special Presentation: Panel of College Freshman  

A panel of college freshman returned to Bronx Science to speak about their first year in 
college.  
 

 
 

      --Sarah Stern, Co-Recording Secretary 
 
 
 


